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November 12, 1982

Mr. John R. Emshwiller, Staff Reporter
The Wall Street Journal
Dow Jones & Company, Inc. IN RESPONSE REFER
22 Cortlandt Street TO F01A-82-515
New York, NY 10007

Dear Mr. Emshwiller:

This is in response to your letter dated October 26, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), copies of
documents associated with an investigation of Nuclear Pharmacy, Inc., by
the NRC's Office of Inspector and Auditor and the Office of Inspection
and Enforcement. This confirms the agreement made between you and
Ronald Smith during a telephone conversation on November 10, 1982.

At a date mutually convenient for you and Mr. Smith, the Office of
Inspector and Auditor will make the records in files that office maintains

on the subject investigation, which include additional pertinent records
created by the Office of Inspection and Enforcement and other staff offices,
available for your inspection only. If you wish copies of any records
you inspect, we will provide copies of those records, excluding any
information exempt under provisions of the FOIA, at a later date.

We understand that you will telephone Mr. Smith,(301) 492-4454, on
November 19, 1982, or during the week of November 22 to schedule your
visit to inspect these records.

1 Sincerely,

f
.

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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